Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2012 3:31 PM

To: Mansour Sepehr (msepehr@somaenv.com)

Subject: RO0276 Groundwater Monitoring for 2844 Mountain Boulevard, Oakland case
Mansour,

As previously discussed by telephone, we concur that groundwater monitoring is required for the fuel leak case at 2844
Mountain Boulevard in Oakland.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




